Recei ved: 1/2/2007

GREGORY A. ROUPP Y s e
Regulatory Specialist 5 ‘/»S U n ltEd Water
200 Old Hook Road, Harrington Park, NJ 07640 )
Tel: 201.750.5724+ Fax: 201.750.5728

Greg.Roupp@unitedwater.com

Via Electronic Tariff System

January 2, 2007

The Honorable Jaclyn A. Brilling, Secretary
New York State Public Service Commission
Three Empire State Plaza

Albany, New York 12223-1350

SUBJECT: United Water New Rochelle Inc.

Dear Secretary Brilling:

The enclosed Gross Receipt Tax Statement No. 2 and the MTA Tax Statement No. 2 to P.S.C.
No. 1 — Water, issued by United Water New Rochelle Inc., are being transmitted electronically

for compliance with Commission Orders in Case No. 04-W-1221 and Case No. 00-M-1556.
These Statements are effective January 1, 2007.

Very truly yours,
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Gregory A. Roupp e

Regulatory Specialist
Attachments

cc: J. Bosland (w/enc.)
K. Doherty (w/enc.)
M. Gennari (w/encl.)
M. Pointing (w/o enc.)
W. Hill (w/o enc.)
C. Jersey (w/enc.)
T. Mueller (w/enc.)
J. Paratore (w/enc.)




